
        December 12, 2019 

Dear Rosewood Families,  

Thanks to a grant awarded by the Educa?on Founda?on of Indian 
River County, Rosewood Magnet School is offering an aGerschool 
Coding Club to 3rd, 4th, and 5th graders.  The first twenty students to 
apply and agree to aMend ALL Coding Club days will be accepted.  The 
three-week club will run on Tuesdays and Thursdays (11 total days) 
from 3:20-5:00 pm from January 7th   through February 11th.  There is no 
cost to aMend the Coding Club.  All par?cipants will be no?fied by 
December 18th.  If you are interested, please fill out the form below and 
return it to your child’s teacher by Monday, December 16th.  

Please note that if your child can’t commit to a7ending all of the dates for the first 
session of the Coding Club, there will be a second session offered on Tuesdays and Thursdays 
from 3/3/19 - 4/14/19. Further informaEon for session 2 will come home on a later date. 
Session 2 experiences are a repeat of the first session. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

I would like for my child to aMend Session 1 of the Rosewood 
Magnet School Coding Club on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 
January 7-February 11. I agree that my child will: 

• AMend every Coding Club day- 1/7, 1/9, 1/14, 1/16, 1/21, 
1/23, 1/28, 1/30, 2/4, 2/6, and 2/11 . 

• Be picked up promptly at 5:00 pm at regular car pick up in 
front of the Music Room. 

___________________     _____________________ 
 Student’s Name            Student’s Teacher 



____________________  _____________________ 

  Parent Signature        Parent Phone Number


